

October 8, 2019

In attendance: Cameron Arterton, Jay Green, Cheryl Lytle, Gail Hulme, Emily Cregan, Tracy Patton, and Kelsa McLaughlin

Meeting called to order at 7:42 pm

September minutes have been approved unanimously.

## Swim Team Families

The 18 swim team families from summer of 2019 will be invited to rejoin in 2020. The letters will be sent January of 2020.

Currently there are 8 families on the Swim Team Family wait list for 2020.

Motion to move Swim Team families to 20 Families. This passed unanimously. Dues to remain the same for all.

## **Boat Parking Update**

15 boat spots have been reserved to date

## Turkey Trot

Tervis Tumbler premium
Will send registration links via electronic correspondence
Looking at Venmo as an option for payment to the Turkey Trot
Cheryl will put registration link in the November newsletter

## Snack Bar

The snack bar was successful this year, Jack Mullen and Ethan Jones have expressed an interest in coming back next year.

Suggestions: doing a few snow cone days, they could use the swim team machine. Is it possible to create a credit system. Pay up front, for patrons to use as a tab. Full Freezer seems to be on the fritz. Do we repair or buy new?

Meeting adjourned at 8:50pm